Layman, David E.

From: Harrell, Adam (VDH) <Adam.Harrell@vdh.virginia.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 9:24 AM
To: Layman, David E.

Subject: RE: Four for Life Fundin?ery l'\] FM“G-’IQ- L\ Fe ﬂlb '}D LD:ﬁ'MTIES ‘
—

Hamptons amount is $115026.08.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Thanks,

Adam L. Harrell, MBA, NRP
Business Manager

Office of Emergency Medical Services
Virginia Department of Health

Click here to complete a short custonier experience survey to tell us how we ‘re doing.

From: Layman, David E. [mailto:dlayman@hampton.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 9:11 AM

To: Harrell, Adam (VDH)

Subject: Four for Life Funding

Adam,
Good morning. As a follow up to our phone conversation on Thursday, has there been any additional progress on
identifying the amount of Four for Life funding for localities? Specifically, Hampton.

Thanks,
David

David Layman, Fire Chief
Hampton Division of Fire & Rescue
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